
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  
  
To:   Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
       
From:  Mouhanad Hammami, Director 

Santa Barbara County Public Health Department 
       
Date:   March 29, 2023 
  
Subject: Request to Continue Item: Approve Extra Help Service and Retirement Waiver 

for the Public Health Department (Manuel Crisostomo) 
       
CC: Mona Miyasato, CEO 

Terri Maus-Nisich, Assistant CEO 
Rachel Van Mullem, County Counsel 

       

 
 

 

The Public Health Department respectfully requests this item be continued to the May 9, 
2023 Departmental Agenda. 
 
This item was docketed for the April 4, 2023 Board Departmental Agenda. The 
department respectfully requests this item be continued to May 9, 2023. 
 
Although, the department affirms the critical need to allow Manuel Crisostomo to return 
to the Public Health Lab as Extra Help prior to 180 days, we have reassessed the 
immediacy of his return. Continuing this item to the May 9, 2023 Board Agenda will not 
impact the overall readiness of the Lab or the cross training of the new Lab Supervisor.  
 
Please contact Darrin Eisenbarth, Deputy Director of Administration at (805) 681-5173 if 
you have any questions or concerns.   


